
Route 231 resurfacing and safety project
What’s being
considered

in the project?

Are sidewalks and 
crossings safe for 
people walking?

Are crossings 
and roadways 
safe for people 
on scooters or 
wheelchairs?

Are the right 
types of signals 
in place and is 
timing correct?

Is the road safe 
for people on 
bikes to travel?

Do intersections 
operate safely 
and eff ectively 
for all users

How can the 
roadway be 
better designed 
to address 
needs?

Th e Missouri Department of Transportation has a 
two-year project, starting in 2025, scheduled  for 

Missouri Route 231 between the city of St. Louis limits 
and just south of Franru Lane.  In this area, Route 
231 follows Telegraph between Franru and Laredo, 

Kingston Drive between Laredo and Grant Road, and 
South Broadway between Grant Road and the city 

limits. 
As part of MoDOT’s project, the department will be 
resurfacing the roadway as well as making updates  
to the roadway’s pedestrian facilities. All existing 
sidewalks and crosswalks need to be updated to 
be meet current Americans with Disabilities Act 

requirements. Th ere are some sections of sidewalk that 
are being connected, as well.  In addition, many of the 

signals along the corridor will be updated.

Got comments or questions?
Let us know by scanning the QR code to the left  
to take our survey, or contact Stuart MacNeill at 
(314) 453-5042  or our customer service team, 

24/7, at 1-888-ASK-MODOT (275-6636)

Project Timeline
Information gathering public meeting Spring 2023
Conceptual design starts Late spring 2023
Public Meeting Winter 2023
Right of Way process starts Summer 2024
Construction begins Spring 2025
Construction complete Late fall 2026


